
 
Mrs Madden’s Class News 

Friday 13th June 2025 

 

This week… 
What a fantastic turn out we had for our Science ‘Learn with Me’ on 
Tuesday! Huge thanks for coming to share our learning, the children 
loved showing their activities with you. 

 

We have enjoyed lots more water and sand play inside and out.  The 
light table creations continue to impress us, they are using the 
available resources so creatively. 

 

Next week… 
Is a very exciting week as we look forward to our two ‘move up’ days 
on Thursday and Friday.  The feedback from parents last year 
regarding the transition was very positive.  In EYFS, we look forward 
to welcoming our new Nursery and Reception children.  

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Mrs Madden       


